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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As a new year commences, we are excited to begin our After School clubs week commencing 12th September. 
 
Please see below all the clubs that will be on offer. 
 
Phase 1 

• Lingotots (French)  (Years 1, 2 & 3)   Tuesday 3.15 -4.15 

This club is ran independently.  Lingotots will handle all correspondence and payments. 

 

• Forest Schools -   September to December (Year 2) - Wednesday 3.15 – 4.15 

                                 January to April (Year 1)  - Wednesday 3.15 – 4.15 

This club will take place in our school grounds - children must have wellies and waterproofs. This club is all 
about play, exploring and supported risk taking. It develops confidence and self-esteem through hands on 
experiences. They may even be the opportunity to roast marshmallows by the campfire! This club is ran by 
a qualified forest school practitioner. 

 

• Multi Sports   (Years 1, 2 & 3)   Thursday 3.15 – 4.15 

 

Phase 2 

• Multi Sports     (Years 4, 5, & 6)   Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 

• Football Club Sept – Feb (Years 5 & 6)   Monday 3.15 – 4.15 

Football Club Mar – July   (Years 3 & 4)   Monday 3.15 – 4.15 

• Netball    (Years 5 & 6)      Wednesday 3.15 – 4.15 

• Urban Kaos Street Dance (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)  Friday  3.15 – 4.15 

 

Please take note of the following bullet points to ensure the clubs run as safe and efficiently as possible 

• There is a limit to how many children can attend each club to ensure the safety and enjoyment for all 

children. If you request your child attends all the clubs available to them, they may be only allocated one 

to ensure that all children get the opportunity to attend a club. We will however do our best to try to meet 

your requests. If clubs are oversubscribed, we will start a waiting list and children on the waiting list will be 

given priority for the following term. If clubs are under subscribed we will open them to different year 

groups. 

• In order for the clubs to start promptly it is advised that children do not bring a snack.  However, if you feel 

your child requires a snack, they may bring a small piece of fruit.  All children will require a drink. 

• Football, Netball and Forest School clubs will always take place outdoors.  

• If your child can not attend a session for any reason, please inform the school office as registers are taken 

and it is essential we know where the children are and that class teacher knows normal home time 

arrangements apply. 

• If for any reason your child can not attend any of the clubs once they have been allocated a place it would 

be appreciated if you could inform us as soon as possible so we can offer the place to children on the waiting 

list. 

• At the end of the session the coach in charge will bring the children to the playground via Thames Road 

where they will be dismissed to the adult collecting them.  Please ensure your child is collected promptly.  
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Payments 
All clubs will be £2.50 per session and payment will be made via Scopay which will be added to your account if your 
child secures a place.  We are asking that all clubs are paid in advance half termly.  Unfortunately, we cannot offer 
refunds for any missed sessions as you can understand payment to Providers need to be made in order to run the 
clubs.  If payment is not made prior to the club commencing the place will then be offered to somebody else. 
 
This is a new year so it is a brand new first come first served basis.  
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic sporting year at St Paul’s.  We are pleased to offer our children many 
opportunities to enjoy as well as keeping healthy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S. Sinclair 
Headteacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Child …………………………………………………………………………………………………………...……….        Class …...………… 
Please indicate which club/s your child is interested in attending 
Phase 1 
Forest Schools (Y2) – Sep - Feb - Wednesday                   
Forest Schools (Y1) -  Mar - July   -   Wednesday   
 
Multi Sports       (Y1, 2 & 3))         -              Thursday                                            
 
Phase 2 
Football (Y5 & Y6) - Sep – Dec - Monday    
Football (Y3 & Y4) – Jan – Apr - Monday  
 
Multi Sports (Y4, Y5 & Y6) - Tuesday                      
 
Netball                 (Y5 & Y6)          -              Wednesday 
 
Urban Kaos Street Dance (Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6) Friday     
 
You will receive confirmation if your child has gained a place in a club which will also provide you with you what 
your child will need. 
 

 


